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NOTICE OF QUORUM 

2025 Proposed Executive Budget & Service Plan 
 
Notice is herby given that a potential quorum of the City of Appleton Common Council 
and/or its Standing Committees may be present at the Listening Session for the 2025 
Proposed Executive Budget and Service Plan to occur on Wednesday, October 16th 
from 3:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of Appleton City Hall, 100 N 
Appleton Street, 6th Floor, Appleton, WI 54911. 
 
 

There may be a majority of the Common Council or its Standing Committees present, but 
there will be no action taken. 

 
 

Done on this 8th day of October, 2024 
By:  Kami Lynch, City Clerk 
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